

## nature is in session

Updated: June 9, 2021

Dear friends of Cheakamus Centre,

We are thrilled to re-open for pre-booked educational day programs and small group events. Our team will continue to operate in accordance with the current Provincial Health Officer (PHO) orders and guidance. Please check back regularly for up-to-date information.

## Weddings

Outdoor space is available for small ceremonies and photography. We are not accepting wedding inquiries or bookings for the Environmental Learning Centre (ELC) venue at this time.

## Friends of Cheakamus & Volunteering

We anticipate restarting our Friends of Cheakamus member activities and individual and group volunteering in August 2021.

## Cheakamus Centre Contact Information:

- Educational program inquiries: <u>programs@cheakamuscentre.ca</u>
- Filming, small group and outdoor space inquiries: jason@cheakamuscentre.ca
- Friends of Cheakamus and volunteering inquiries: cjenkins@sd44.ca
- For COVID-19 safety questions and all other inquiries: info@cheakamuscentre.ca.

To stay connected and help support our programs and conservation work, please subscribe to our <u>newsletter</u> or consider joining <u>Friends of Cheakamus</u>.

Throughout the pandemic, we have continued to support efforts to connect learners with the natural world through virtual and outreach opportunities. As we softly reopen, we look forward to hosting our community and school partners on the Cheakamus campus for healthy and inspiring experiences in nature.

Sincerely,

The Cheakamus Centre team

We would like to thank the  $S\underline{k}w\underline{x}$ wú7mesh Nation, upon whose unceded traditional territory Cheakamus Centre resides. We value the opportunity to welcome others to learn, gather and share in nature on this traditional territory.